
HUMBOLDT COUNTY LAW LIBRARY

TO: Humboldt County Board of Supervisors

FROM: Board of Law Library Trustees, Humboldt County

DATE: December 18, 2023

SUBJECT: Law Library Board of Trustees - Appointments, 2024

We enter into this New Year with an acute awareness of the unfortunate ongoing financial

situab'on faced by each and every public law library across our great state of California. As you

know, the Humboldt County Law Library is funded entirely by users of the Humboldt County

Superior Court system. Although this outdated funding structure is being addressed, the problem

has proven to be slow and difficult to remedy. It is with this sentiment that we ask your Board to

continue your 2023 appointments to the Board of Law Library Trustees for their 2024 term.

Your appointments: Steven Loreus (ex officio), Cyndy Day-Wilson (President), and Dustin

/j Qw«^ (Vice President) are dedicated and competent contributors to the Humboldt County Law
Library Board of Trustees. Together, they provide over 20 years of law library service in multiple

counties. They have agreed to serve another year, and we respectfully request your favorable

consideration so they may continue their statewide advocacy for the Humboldt County Law

Library into 2024.

if you should have any questions or concerns, please contact us at:

humboldt@publiclawlibrarv.info

On behalf of the Board of Law Library Trustees,

'V/y/zoL-J

RECEIVED

DEC 1 8 2023
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